Dear Miss June Wright,

The International Students’ Association and Learning Communities, Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences, Bond University, are proud to sponsor the Youth Drama Forum to be held at Bond University on 5 November 2004.

Event: Youth Drama Forum

Date: 5 November 2004

Time: 6-8pm

Venue: Cerum Theatre (Bond University)
This Youth Drama Forum will highlight the trials and tribulations of youth in society and the support systems and services that are available for young people on the Gold Coast. 

A key feature of the Forum will be a drama entitled “Journey” which won a Gold Award at the Singapore Youth Festival and will be performed by current Queensland University of Technology students and Miror Theatre (Singapore) which will be headed by Mr Vadivalagan PVSS.
A renowned Guest speaker, Miss Angela Driscoll, will speak to the young people and share some insights and wisdom.

The program will leave approximately an hour for Year 10 and 11 students from a number of high schools from the Gold Coast and Bond University students to visit booths and ask questions of organisations.

We would like to invite your organisation to cover the event on the actual day. Your contribution would give a great significance towards the success of the event, where the youth of our society would greatly benefit by attending it.

Thank you for considering joining us at this special event. Your participation will help young people in their life ‘journey’. Together we can make a difference.

Yours sincerely,

Suruli Rajan

Event Coordinator

Student of Masters in Education

